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Go, shine in 

the world and 

live as Jesus 

lived, with 

compassion,          

honesty 

and            

integrity. 

 

Dear Parents                                                                                                                          

Just a reminder that today is the last day of term for children. We emailed you a 

letter on Wednesday about our arrangements for September when all children 

return to school. There is also a copy of this on the website under Information for 

Parents/Coronavirus. School reopens on Thursday 3rd  September for children. 

Your childôs start and end times are clear in the letter. If you have more than one 

child at Our Ladyôs, then please use the earlier drop off and collection times. 

Thank you to all of you who have been in touch these last few days with thanks 

and good wishes to the staff. We want to send these to you too! Thanks for all of 

the support you have given the school during this unprecedented time.              

Wishing you the very best for the summer and looking forward very much to            

seeing you and the children again in September.                                                                              

Best wishes, M Richardson 

Thank youé                                                                         

Thank you very much indeed to          

Ms Solomon who is leaving St 

Michaelôs today to teach in Our            

Ladyôs. Thank you for all of your                               

commitment and dedication to the pupils 

over the years. We wish you the very best at 

Our Ladyôs.  

Congratulationsé
Congratulations to Ms Whiteley 

who will be  Assistant Head 

teacher from September. This is 

very well deserved and we are 

looking forward to working with 

her as she takes on this new role.   

Our thoughts and prayers are with Year 6 as they move on to their 

secondary schools... 


